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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 5:38 PM
To: 'rib@ed-qual.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon Mr. Broida,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Collin D Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: rib@everyactioncustom.com <rib@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2020 4:16 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
Florida has an amazing natural resource - LOTS of pure SUNSHINE.  
 
I installed solar panels on my house three years ago and was surprised at how well they worked. I believe it is the right 
of every citizen to use their property and the non-polluting resources on their property to power their family's energy 
needs. I relied on the state's commonsense solar policies to allow me to take control of my own energy, and choose how 
to power our household needs.  
 
I complied with all state and local codes, received all necessary inspections, and FPL did the installation of my net 
metering system. I have all the necessary safety features to prevent backflow of electricity during an emergency - to 
protect the safety of line workers.  
 
Solar panels contribute to the public good by decreasing the need for power generation by less clean means. They serve 
as auxiliary power stations to increase the resilience of the electric grid. During an unpredictable hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools – not less – in order to weather the storms that are coming our way.  
 
If you believe in American ingenuity, if you believe in self-reliance, if you believe in FREEDOM, please support preserving 
net metering here in Florida.  
 
Sincerely, 
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Robert Broida 
1636 Shelburne Ln  Sarasota, FL 34231-3026 




